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Learn How To Be A Basketball Referee
The SBA is now offering its beginning training course for people who would like to become basketball referees. This course is aimed at beginner referees who do not necessarily have to have any basketball experience. Some knowledge of the game is of course helpful. 

There is no cost for this training and all participants will be provided with all training materials, a whistle and a refereeing shirt. New referees are supported in an encouraging, protected manner and will have the opportunity to develop their skills and move through the refereeing levels as set by the SBA. 

Where: 

Stadium Southland – Corporate Room 2 
When:  

11th September 2012 
Time:   

6.30 - 8.30pm 
Facilitator: 

Jill Bolger/Brian McKenzie 
Pre-registration would be appreciated to allow for the preparation of training materials. Please register your interest with Jill Bolger – 211 2254 or 027 315 4769 email jill@basketballsouthland.co.nz 

